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March 17, 2025 

 

To: Our Valued Customers 

RE: New Freight Allowance Policy – Effective April 11, 2025 

 

As a result of continuing inflationary pressures, Dason Stainless Products 
is changing its freight allowance policy. 
 
Effective April 11, 2025 the new FFA policy will be $3000.00 net. 
 

We greatly appreciate your business and continued support. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
Bill Thompson 
President 
Dason Stainless Products 
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